At a recent meeting of Kinnerley Parish Council the following comment was agreed:

Kinnerley Parish Council would like the Community Infrastructure Levy to apply to home extensions and not just new open market properties. The definition of "local" must be more clearly defined and should mean "Parish" where the development takes place. The Parish Council is concerned that the rural CIL is twice that in an urban area. This will increase the cost of housing in rural areas.

Regards

Kate Sanderson Parish Clerk Kinnerley Parish Council 01691 831253